

March 27, 2020

Dear School District of Beloit Families,

Next week, March 30th - April 3rd, is officially Spring Break. There are no school work expectations during this time, but we are providing many learning opportunities, links, and programs for all grade levels on the <u>District Website</u>. These are not required but they may be helpful to maintain a routine for your child(ren). We encourage you to read together, play games, and enjoy the outdoors during the break.

All 4K - 5th-grade students will receive instructional materials in the mail at the end of the week. If your 4K-5th-grade student does not receive a packet, please contact your child's school. These materials will not be graded. Teachers at all grade levels will be contacting students and families to provide instructional support once Spring Break is over.

Meals will continue to be available during Spring Break

At this time, the School District of Beloit plans to continue to distribute meals at the designated sites (see below). **Students do not need to be present.**

- The School District of Beloit will provide a full sack lunch and breakfast for all children ages one to 18 Monday through Friday. Meals will be distributed in a grab and go manner, by School District employees from 11:00 am 1:00 pm at:
 - Beloit Memorial Field House outside pickup (follow signage)
 - o Converse Drop Off Zone
 - Gaston Drop Off Zone
 - o Hackett Drop Off Zone
 - o Merrill Drop Off Zone
 - Robinson Drop Off Zone
 - $\circ \quad Todd \text{ Back Drop Off zone} \\$
 - Intermediate school students may pick-up meals at the closest elementary school.
- Meals for students with food allergies and food modifications will be available.
- Families unable to travel to a meal distribution location may call the Food Service Hotline at (608) 361-3136 to arrange alternate meal service options.

Sincerely,

Sue Green and Bill Beckley, Interim Co-Superintendents

